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Aaron Panko

From: Raymond Noble <nobler001@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 4:58 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: 4540 Pringle Road SE 97302 Property

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please do not develop this property.  Adjusting the property line will do nothing to improve this proposal for 

development.  It is just an all around bad idea.   

 

This project should have never been approved in the first place.  A vote was taken where this did not pass and it should 

have been left at that.  Allowing the developer to alter their plan and then to take another vote should have never 

happened.  Especially when not all council members were present or available for the second vote. 

 

Just deny this project and let the family members settle this matter amongst themselves. 

 

It's not going to do one thing to help improve the livability of Salem.  There are much bigger issues to solve within the 

City of Salem.  How about starting with the homelessness and all of the crime and garbage that has come along with 

it.  The city of Salem is a big pigsty. 

 

Thank you, 

Ray Noble 

4676 Commercial St SE  

Salem, 97302 


